
 

Visit www.montroseumc.org 

Please check our website for current information! 

Prayer Chain 
From main page select "Groups and Ministries" 

 then select "Prayer Chain" 

Newsletter 
From main page select "News and Events"  

then select "Newsletter" 

 
"50 Ways to Welcome Your New Pastor" 

Check here each week for more pointers on how we can 

help make this clergy transitions as smooth as possible. 

 Item #1 - Open our hearts and decide that we are 

going to love our new pastor. 

 Item #7 - Show love, regard, and even grief for our 

departing pastor.  This is one of the best things we 

can do for the new pastor. 
. 

"Little BIG Lights!" --Matthew 5:16 
Every third Sunday of the month, we will have one of the 

many talented children from our church share their amazing 

talent!  The pastor will interview them briefly, and then 

they will show us what they've got! 

The talent times will take place during the Children's 

Gathering time at the end of 8:15 a.m. worship and the 

beginning of 9:45 and 11:00 a.m. worship. 

A sign-up sheet is available in the Breeze way. 

 Let your light shine before others, that they may see 

your good deeds and glorify your Father in heaven. 

--Matthew 5:16 

Let it shine, Kids!!! 
 
WANTED: Kids to Read Scripture! 
The third Sunday of each month, children are invited to 

read the scripture before the pastor's message at the 

9:45 a.m. worship. 

Please see the sign-up sheet in the breeze way. 

 
 

Prayers 
CELEBRATIONS: Vernon Dunham is doing well, thanks for the 
cards, visits, calls and prayers. 
 
HEALTH AND HEALING: Becky Pendergrass fell and sprined 
her knee; Marilou Lamb, kidney stones; continued prayers for 
Katlyn Baker’s recovery, secondary infection; Mary Black fell 
backwards and has some bad bruising; Shon LaBarr, broken 
arm; Dick Baker’s sister’s husband, Greg Walz, hernia surgery; 
Michelle Young, Crohn’s disease;  
 
SPECIAL PRAYERS:  
 
WE PRAY FOR THOSE LIVING WITH CANCER: Vicki Franson, 
ovarian, Butch Gunn, lung; Ben Golden, colon; Laraine, Nancy 
Zaenger’s sister, breast; Nancy Zaenger, breast radiation; Nancy 
Zaenger’s brother, Bob Firth, with a mass on his lung successful 
operation;  Franceska, terminal breast;; Ginny West’s daughter-
in-law, Paul Raffa, Eastman’s son-in-law, prostate; Ginny Yeck 
(friend of Tracy Reinhard) ovarian & chemo; Waynella Gonzalez 
(friend of Judy Reinhard) lung cancer; Colette Holm’s son, Ken, 
malignant tumors in chest; Ryan Fox, bone; Darlene Scott-
Monroe, colon; Jim Kerschner, kidney;  Steve Cooper, bladder; 
Tammy Braun, liver; Arleen Friedman; Kelly Ray, brain tumor; 
Jennifer Lynn’s sister, Judy Rosencrantz, brain; Janie Smith, 
lung. 
 
IN TRANSITION: Dennis Devor at Valley Manor; Don B, end 
stage of lymphoma (Koeltzows); Georgia Hauser, 100, (Caryl 
Brown); Donna Brown at home 
 
ADDRESSES:  
Becky Pendergrass 236 S. 3

rd
 #274  81401 

Butch Clark 638 S. 10
th
 Street  81401 

Mary Black  638 N. 3
rd

  81401 
Shon LaBarr 18549 6600 Rd  81403 
 

 

 

 

9:45 Baptisms 

Anica Wood, Jubilea Coddington 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
  Montrose United Methodist Church 

   “Joyfully, to Love All, Serve All, and Share Jesus Christ 

with the World!”  

970-249-3716 
www.montroseumc.org 

 
Pastor: Steve Reinhard 

pastorsteve@montroseumc.org  

970-417-2044 

Music Director: Kelly Thompson 

music@montroseumc.org 

970-249-3716  

Director of Children’s and Youth Ministries: Becky Clark 

Youth@montroseumc.org 

970-209-6977 

Office Staff: Sheila Reeves, Rachael Coddington 

office@montroseumc.org; secretary@montroseumc.org  

970-249-3716  

For your convenience, Electronic Giving is 

available.  Please contact the church office. 

May 28, 2017 
Ushers: 8:15 a.m.: Jim & Jan Rexroad,  

                             Dick & Elaine Baker                           

               9:45 a.m.: Chuck and Bev Price,  

                                  Stan & Ramona Cornforth 

              11:15 a.m.:  Glenda Cowles, Celie Matteson, 

                                                  Don Stoutt                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Flowers: Tom and Mary West in memory of Matthew on  

                                                 his birthday 5/31. 

Acolyte regulars: Harry Harrison, Jylliane Meiners,  

                                Hunter Kirby, Alison Burke 

Worship Leader: 8:15 a.m. Sharon Moslet 

                11:15 a.m. Sue Gunter 
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Church Office Hours: Closed Friday 

Monday through Thursday 9:00-4:30 

Sunday, May 21, 2017  

8:15: 103   9:45: 66   11:15: 55   Total Attendance: 224 

Children’s Sunday School: 15+6       Adult Sunday School: 14  

    Community Sunday Supper: 50 

 

SUNDAY WORSHIP TIMES:  8:15 a.m.  9:45 a.m. & 11:15 a.m.  

Weekday Opportunities  

Mondays:  

Adult Caregivers Support Group 2
nd

 and 4
th

, 1:00 p.m.  

Meet in the library downstairs  

Tuesdays:  

Prayer Shawl Group 1-3 p.m. in the library downstairs 

Wednesdays:  summer schedule is every other week 

  Ringers of Glory Handbell Choir practice 5:30 p.m. 

 Choir Practices: Sounds of Faith   6:45 p.m.   

                         Celebration Voices   8:00 p.m.   

Thursdays: 

Community Prayer Group 10:45 a.m. Room 1, Downstairs  

Young Adult Bible Study 7:00 p.m. 811 S. 10th 

Fridays: “Friday Night Awesomeness” Youth Group grades 5-8 

1
st
 & 3

rd
 Fridays 7:00-9:00 p.m., Baldridge Hall 

Sundays:  

High School & Young Adult Group   6-8:00 p.m. 

Community Sunday Supper           5:00-6:00 p.m. 

Meetings this week: 
 Monday, May 29 

  Office Closed  

                       no meetings this week 

 

 

Emmaus Reunion (Support) Groups  
Women’s Groups (Open to ALL Women)  

-Mondays at  Noon, Alcove  

-Mondays 5:30-6:30 p.m.  

 Coffee Trader, 845 E Main St 

-Thursdays 7:00-8:00 a.m.  

Looney Bean Coffee Shop, 3480 Wolverine Rd.  

Men’s Group (Open to ALL Men) 

   -Fridays 6:30-7:30 a.m. 

Looney Bean Coffee Shop, 3480 Wolverine Rd. 

 
 

 

 
The Montrose United Methodist Church 

Community 2017 Fellowship Garden 

is accepting applications for garden plots.  .Call Lorie at 

513-226-6006 with questions or pick up an application at 

19 S Park Ave – Methodist Church Office. 

 

 
 Special thanks to San Juan Gardens for their generous 

donation of flowers for the church pots and planters. 
 
 

 

Volunteer Search 

 
House a musician! 

The Wesley Bell Ringers will be 
performing June 24th, here in our 
sanctuary. They will also be 
staying overnight. If you are able 
to house a musician for this 
event, please sing up in the 
breezeway on the clipboard. 
 

 

 
Community Sunday Supper 

Summer is a busy time for all of us, 
including the Community Sunday 
Supper volunteers.  Have you 
participated yet?  Sign up now.  
 
 

 
 

 

Vacation Bible School 
Volunteers Needed 

The dates are June 5-8 from 8:30-
11:30 am.  We are looking for 

someone to help with the craft 
station, story teller, snack and 

also group leaders that take kids 
around to the different 

stations.  Contact Becky 209-6977 
 

 
 

United Methodists Committee on Relief 
THE UMCOR HEALTH KIT list in your bulletin is the 
one requested as most needed.by the UMCOR Salt 
Lake depot  We will gather these materials for the 
next few Sundays and assemble them on Sunday, 
June 11 during fellowship times.  Some of the kits will 
go with our conference delegates the next morning 
and some will go with our youth who will be going on 
a mission trip to UMCOR Depot Salt Lake the week of 
June 18.  Thank you for your participation. 
 
 

YOUR MISSIONS MINISTRY HAS 
CHOSEN A DATE FOR THIS 
YEAR’S HABITAT BUILD.  PUT 
SATURDAY, JULY 29, ON YOUR 
CALENDAR.           
WATCH FOR  A SIGNUP SHEET 

 
 

Pastor Steve Reinhard will be leading 

worship for the last time on Sunday, June 

25.  There will be a time for celebration 

and farewells afterwards.  If you cannot 

attend, and wish to send a card, please do 

so. 

 


